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Dear families,

Today, during a school excursion, your child has had the 
opportunity to visit the Municipal Library of your neighbou-
rhood. We hope that he/she has enjoyed the visit and it 
would be a pleasure for us to reckon him/her among the cus-
tomers of our library.

By simply presenting an identity document, you can subs-
cribe your child to the library services. The lending of books, 
CDs and DVDs is free.

We regularly arrange diverse activities (workshops, readings, 
shows, exhibitions, etc.) to which you are welcomed and we 
would also be happy to advice you in regards to the election 
of documents for your child.

We remain at your disposal for any further information and 
we are looking forward to you and your child visiting our 
Library.

The Library staff

For consulting the latest news about Municipal Libraries,  
visit our website or our Facebook : 
 
 

www.bm-geneve.ch 
  www.facebook.com/genevebm


